
November 19, 2019 

RECOMMENDATION FOR CONTRACT AWARD 

Maricopa County Special Health Care District d.b.a. Valleywise Health is pleased to announce 
that Ernst and Young LLC., has been recommended for a contract award for Independent 
Financial and Compliance Audit Services-90-20-023-1. The award is contingent upon approval 
by internal Valleywise Health Senior Management, Board Of Directors and signature by the 
appropriate Valleywise Health signatory authority.  


